August
Thirtieth
1922,

Dr. Alfred Tingle,
C/o. The E.R.Eddy Company, Limited,
Hull, Que.

Dear Dr. Tingle: -

I beg to acknowledge receipt of
your letter of August 29th.

I shall be absent from Montreal
during the whole 0f the month of September,
am leaving on Priday with the Montreal Roard of
Trade on their trip through Canada. However, I
expect to be in the city during October ang will
be pleased to mee Jou some time during that month.

If you will write me again the
first weok in October I shall te &ble to set a
definite time.

Yours {faithfully,

Principal.




